Pony Club Polocrosse Starter Rally
This year the Area 17 representatives from North Down, Killultagh and Iveagh Branches were joined at The Pollypad Four Nations Tournament in Chester by members from Bray Pony Club. Following a busy and successful year of Pony Club Polocrosse, with two Area 17 Training Camps, three opportunities to play in the UK, five trips to play in Dublin and an End of Season Tournament at Hillsborough, run by Tyrella Polocrosse Club, we are already thinking ahead to next year’s Calendar.
[bookmark: _GoBack]With this in mind The North Down Branch of the Pony Club are holding an on-foot Area 17 Rally at Gransha Equestrian Centre, Bangor, 7pm to 9pm on Friday 1st November.  (Halloween Fancy Dress Optional)  
This will be a fun evening with no ponies involved, to give all riders of Pony Club age (up to 25), members and non-members the opportunity to have a go with racquets and balls and learn a little bit about what is involved in this great family sport.  
Our aim with the help of Tyrella Polocrosse Club and the Irish Polocrosse Association for 2020 is to grow Polocrosse as a Pony Club Discipline and as a Club and Family Sport in the North and South of Ireland.  Beginners can pick this sport up very quickly and it doesn’t take a special type of horse or pony to get started.  Pony Club members training throughout the winter and the Easter training, could well be ready for Championships in August of next year. 
For more information or to book your place at this starter evening please contact Angela on 07718080244 or look on North Down Pony Club Website.   

